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15th November24 

Together we inspire, together we nurture, together we achieve. 

Diary Dates 

30/
11 

Christmas Fair 

10/
12 

KS1 Nativity - times 
to be confirmed 

11/
12 

KS1 Nativity - times 
to be confirmed 

11/
12 

Christmas Dinner  

  Attendance 

Whole School this year  94% 

Week commencing  4/11/24 
 
 

Reception 93% 

Year 1 93% 

Year 2 98% 

Year 3 91% 

Year 4 96% 

Year 5 94% 

Year 6 90% 

Whole School 94% 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are at the end of another busy week at Callington and there 
has been lots going on in and around the school this week. We 
have just finished our celebration assembly so a HUGE well 
done to all the children who won a CPS superstar certificate and 
a golden ticket this week! 
Thank you to everyone who attended the amazing PSA  
Halloween disco last Friday. It was great to see so many chil-
dren there in some fantastic spooky costumes!  
Last Sunday, our House Captains joined in with the Callington 
Remembrance Parade and laid a wreath on behalf of our school. 
It was lovely to see so many of the community involved in the 
parade and we were very proud of how well our children  
represented the school. Thank you to all involved.  
On Wednesday, Mrs Loss and Miss Alderson took a group of 10 
children to the An Daras Sustainability conference in  
Launceston. The children worked with the 10 other schools in 
the trust and took part in a range of workshops around climate 
education and sustainability. We have come away with some 
good ideas of how we can make our school more sustainable for 
the future so watch this space! 
Yesterday, Year 3 went on a fantastic fossil hunting trip to  
Charmouth. The children had an amazing day exploring the 
beach and finding lots of exciting treasures to bring home. 
Please check out our facebook page for photos of their adven-
tures.  
Parents evenings are due to take place during the week  
beginning 25th November. The bookings will be going live later 
on today so please make sure you book an appointment with 
your child's teacher.  
 
We hope you and your families have a wonderful weekend  
 
Mrs Loss and Mrs Fugill  

If your child is absent from school please inform the school  
office as soon as possible. If  you do not provide us with a  

reason it may have to be marked as an unauthorised absence. 
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Monday Tuesday Wednes-
day 

Thursday Friday 

Cheese 
&Tomato/ 
Pepperoni 

Pizza 
Potato 

Crunchies 
Sweetcorn 
and Baked 

Beans 

Tomato & 
Basil  

Meatballs 
Spaghetti 
Sweetcorn 

and 
Carrots 

Roast  
Chicken 
Roast  

Potatoes 
Cabbage 

and  
Carrots 

Beef Taco 
with  

Shredded 
Lettuce 

Rice 
Sweetcorn 
and Peas 

 

Fish or Fish 
Fingers & 

Chips, 
Baked 

Beans and 
Peas 

Selection of Desserts  

Pasta with a Choice of Sauce and Cheese  

Jacket Potato with a choice of Cheese and/ or Beans  or  
Tuna 

 
 

Please could school lunches be paid for on the day or in  
advance 

 

 

School meals 
 

As of the 5th September school lunches  will now 
cost £2.20. We have not increased the price for quite 

some time but we still remain a lot cheaper than 
many other school. 
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Christmas Fair - Saturday 30
th

 November 11am- 1pm 
 
Christmas Hampers 
 
We are putting together our rainbow hampers for the raffle at the Christmas fair. We are asking for NON 
PERISHABLE items that relate to the colour of your child's class to go into the hampers in classrooms. 
 
Here's some ideas: 
Nursery - Pink  - pink lemonade, jam, sweets 
Reception - Red - red wine, soup, Maltesers 
Year 1 - Blue - Oreos, Tetley, cheese and onion crips 
Year 2- White - rice, wine, marshmallows 
Year 3 - Yellow - Custard, crisps, biscuits 
Year 4 - Orange - squash, marmalade, tinned peaches 
Year 5 - Green - pesto, olives, mints 
Year 6 - Purple  - Vimto, Cadbury chocolate, soap 
 
Please can all items be in by Friday 22nd November. 
 
Christmas Fair we need your donations: 
Bric a Brac and toys 
Teddies for the teddy tombola 
Childrens Books 
All items can be taken to the school office. 
 
We need your help! 
If you are able to help at the Christmas fair or would like a stall please get in touch: cal-psa@andaras. 
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 Our children at Callington Primary School are involved in a variety of activities 
outside school. We like to celebrate their success in these activities with all the 
pupils and wider community. If you child has an achievement they would like to 
share, please send a photo and a sentence or two about their achievement to 
Mrs Wood hwood@andaras.org. We will celebrate with them in assembly and 
proudly display their achievement around the school.  
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